Meetings Attended by Cr. Peter R. Smith OAM

Since last Council Meeting 9th October 2006

10th October
SA MDA Natural Resources Management Board - Developing the Strategic Framework for the Regional Natural Resources Management Forum at Murray Bridge with Cr. Kluge.

14th
I visited the 50-year Commemoration of the 1956 Flood on Mary Anne reserve at Mannum.

16th 
Accreditation meeting at Aminya Hostel in Mannum.


Hand over of 50 years of the pipeline memorabilia to Mid Murray Council (accepted by Cr Lindner) by SA Water at Mannum.

17th
DWLBC Dryland Salinity Forum in Adelaide.

19th  & 20th
LGA Meeting in Adelaide.


The financial ramifications of Financial controls as set by the State Government are immense.


Financial Reform – Tax Sharing


Financial Sustainability – Report Card including Asset Management & Governance Standards.

At the Diner I accepted on behalf of Council a loyalty gift from the LGA Workers Compensation Organisation.

Financial Relationships – Developer Contributions, Commonwealth Grants Review & Road funding.

24th
I attended the Opening of City of Playford’s Adams Creek Wetlands representing the Murray Darling Association.

25th
I attended the Supported Residential facilities Forum in the morning and an Advisory Committee Meeting in the afternoon both in Adelaide.

26th
I was interviewed on 5MU in reference grey discharge by houseboats into the river and Indirect Potable Re-use.

27th
I attended the MDA Regional meeting at Elizabeth and whilst we were there we had a guided tour of the City of Playford’s updated Civic Centre. Some of the discussion was to prepare me for the MDA Administration and Policy Meeting to be held in Swan Hill in November.


I attended the Mayor’s welcome reception at the Mannum Dock Museum for the visiting Lions Club Members, also attended by both the CEO and Deputy CEO and I would like to thank both Rose and Carol as they served the drinks and the food.   

30th
Aminya planning day meeting hosted by the Mannum Hotel.

31st
With some other Board Members I inspected the Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Inc site to organise a day to plan some clearing up in anticipation of seeking funding for more units.

1st November
I attended a Rural Business Forum in Murray Bridge hosted by Adrian Pederick MP.

2nd
I attended the Mannum Progress/Promotions Annual General Meeting in Mannum.

3rd
I attended a South Australian Strategic Plan update meeting hosted by the Regional Development Board at Murray Bridge.

I would just like to wish all the best to those Elected Members who are retiring and not seeking re-election at the fourth coming Local Government Elections.       

